
Dear Honorable BOS, 

 

I am a stakeholder here in this county, we are asking for a standing committee to address all of 

the outstanding cannabis program issues. In the context of how the county is set up and how the 

cannabis program is managed this is the most immediate mechanism that would give us the most 

direct engagement and enable continued dialogue. Without one we are relegated to Public 

Expression and occasional agenda items please support this memo brought before you.  

 

Kindest Regards, Mark Thies 


